Happy Valley Primary

Weekly Note Home

Office Hours: 7:00am - 3:30pm
Telephone 530-357-21

November 16th, 2020

School Hours: 8:00am - 2:10pm
31 ~ Fax: 530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net

PLEASE REMEMBER to mark
your child’s items/jackets with
permanent marker. We do have
markers

in the office if
you need us to
mark them for

Ly o~

Every Monday

Release Time is

1:10 pm. Bus will drop off

1 hr before reqular time.

Dates to Remember:

11-19: Fall Picture Retake
Day 8:15am-10:15am

11-19: Drive Through Family
Literacy Fair 4:00-5:30pm
Last name A-M arrive at
4:00/Last name N-Z arrive at

you.

“ November 20th_mln'mum 445["" [SBB ﬂyer]
REPORT CARDS Day 11-20: Minimum Day
Go Home S g 1-23-11-27

Fall Picture Re-take Day “eo-ll-21:
November 17th NeUh Thanksgiving Break

Please return the
pictures that you want
redone. Order forms
will be available

11-30 - Back to School
Minimum Day 7

" Note from Mrs. Maldi, Asst. Principal
Dear Happy Valley Primary Families,

Can you believe it? Friday was the last day of the first trimester already!
It feels like school has only just begun, but we know our students have been
hard at work. This week students completed reading and math assessments
and we are so pleased to see the growth they are making!

This Thursday we invite you and your family to come to our very first
Drive-Thru Literacy Fair. The theme is “Dinner and a Movie."” The staff have
some very fun activities planned for you and a dinner for all at the end! See the
attached flyer for times and instructions. Hope to see you there!

Last week, I talked about the benefits of sharing gratitude. This season at
school we are focusing on what we are grateful for. You can encourage your
children to give thanks at home, too. Some ideas include: starting a Gratitude
Journal with your child, creating a Gratitude Jar for the entire family to add
to, or going on a gratitude scavenger hunt. No matter how you do it, modeling
gratitude for your children is always a good idea! Kindly,

Mrs. Maki




Roll out the red carpet for
Happy Valley Primary School®s

Drive Through Family Literacy Fair?

We are excited to bring you this year's annual Family Literacy fair. Our

theme will be: Di““er ﬂ“d a MO‘/iez

Families are invited to drive past our front side walk where they will
collect movie themed games, activities, information and prizes from
their teachers and fair volunteers! At the end of the procession, each
family will be given a free dinner for everyone in the car. Come and
enjoy yourself!

WHAT: Drive-Through Literacy Fair
WHERE: Happy Valley Primary School

WHEN: Thursday November 19, 4:00 & 4:45 pm. We have
staggered the start times in order to shorten any wait time.
Last names beginning with A-M please arrive at 4:00 & N-Z
please arrive at 4:45 pm. Thank you for your attention to
this matter in order to make it fun for all.

This event is made possible by a collaboration between HVP & First 5 Shasta




The holiday season is right around the corher! e are
working on preparing food baskets £for our £families in heed,
here i Happy Valley. Often time, families arent able to
Celebrate the holidays without a little help. Qur students
are ColleCting food donations in order to Create
Thanksgiving dinner baskets. NO one knows who it is £or. Tt
doesn’t matter to the Kids. Their joy is found in the givingt!
If you would like to help, please send dohations to your
student’s Classrootn. Needed items are; Cranberry sauce,
StUffing, potatoes, gravy, rolls, juice, canhed/fresh
fruit/vegetables..... We will be collecting unti| Tuesday
November 17. A4// donations will be greatly appreciated’
(Turkeys are being dohated) For more information please
Call Sue Guzman (357-2111) or Sandi GarcCia (357-2131). Thank
YOU SO mucCh for your partiCipation. Happy Holidays!



